
 
 
 

  
JUNE 2015 NEWSLETTER 

Chair:  Ellen Lebethe, 1 Heyford Ave, London SW8 1EA 
Vice Chair: Ted Knight, 17 Gipsy Hill, London SE19 1QG 
Secretary:  Penny Savage, 61 Hackford Road SW9 ORE 
Treasurer:  Solomon Ghadebo, 20 Sidford House, Briant Estate, Cossen St, SE1   7DD 
Members Secretary:  Benedita Whitehouse, 25 Farm Avenue, London SW16 2UT 
 
htt:p//www.lampag.org 
info@lampag.org 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lambeth Pensioners Action Group 

 
LAMPAG 14th Consultative Health Conference 

‘BETTER HEALTH, BETTER CARE’ 

Monday 22 June 2015 
Governors Hall 

St Thomas’ Hospital 
 

Programme 
Morning session 9.30 am to 1 pm 

 
9.30 am    Arrival and teas/coffee 
 
10 00 am   Welcome and opening address 
Sir Hugh Taylor, Chairman, Guy’s and St Thomas’ Hospital 
 
10.15 am   Diabetes: What Care to Expect:  Dr Stephen Thomas, Consultant in 
Diabetes, GSTT 
 
11 am        Prevention, Protection and Care for your Bone and Joint Health. 
Dr Toby Garood, Consultant Rheumatology, GSTT 
 
12.00 pm   Trust Panel  
Sir Ron Kerr, Chief Executive 
Sir Hugh Taylor, Chairman 
Dame Eileen Sills, Chief Nurse 
Amanda Millard, Director of Patient Experience 
 
Buffet lunch 1 pm to 2 pm Governors Hall  
 

Afternoon session 2 pm to 3 pm 
 
2.00 pm Hospital Discharge and Social Care, Dr Jean Hardiman-Smith, 
Health and Care Advisor, Civil Service Pensioners Alliance 
 
The conference is a valuable opportunity to be addressed by experts on medical 
conditions they treat on a daily basis. There will be a chance to be addressed by a 
panel form Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS Foundation Trust and ample time for questions 
and answers on each topic. We will also be addressing    the important issue of 
hospital discharge and social care.  Do come along and bring a friend. Donation £3.00 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


